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Welcome and Announcements

● In - Service Update
○ Part-time Faculty 
○ Committee Training 

● Committee Vacancies
○ SLOT Chair
○ Accreditation Steering 
○ Foundational Skills
○ Distance Education
○ Staffing



Karen Christopherson
Director of Computing Services 

● Information technologies needs in the classrooms
● Use of Canvas in F2F classes - as it relates IT



Welcome Classified Colleagues

 
● Tony Novelle, President
● Jeana Thompson, Vice-President

And…
● ALL !!!



F’18-01 Classified Staff Recognition

Whereas the Faculty of Mendocino College appreciate the support  and cooperation given to 
us by the Classified Staff and want to acknowledge their willingness to cooperate and take on 
any task that makes our jobs easier;

Whereas the Faculty of Mendocino College are aware of and understand the many times 
Classified Staff members go out of their way to help, guide and support students;

Whereas the Faculty of Mendocino College respect, salute and honor everything the Classified 
Staff do to make the college unique and truly remarkable institution;

Whereas the Faculty of Mendocino College recognize the Classified Staff as competent, 
dedicated and efficient professionals;

Therefore be it Resolved  that the Faculty of Mendocino College publicly thanks their 
colleagues, the Classified Staff, and

Therefore be it Resolved that the Faculty of Mendocino College declare the first regular 
Faculty Meeting of every Academic Year as:  Classified Staff Appreciation Day.




